Amanda Bal_'zenbruch

From: Janice Bauer <jjrebauer79@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 18, 2021 10:46 PM

To: Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch
Subject: External: Public Input April 19th 6:30pm

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council:

Thank you for your service to our city.

Please do not extend the mask mandate.

Mask are very unhygienic and unhealthy to say the least. There is no science behind it to prove that they

actually help prevent getting a virus if anything, they appear to have the opposite effect given the infrequency
that people change out their masks and how much they are handled in the course of a day

Also know that_| support the appointment of Aaron Erdmann and Gregg Wolf to the Manitowoc Library Board of
Trustees.

Sincerely yours,

Janice Bauer
Town of Manitowoc Rapids

Be Alert !
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